
 

 PERRY RESIDENTS 
REMINDER  

The Town has created a Broadband Committee 

to explore our internet options 

If you have not 

taken the 

Community 

internet usage 

and satisfaction 

survey, please do 

so at your earliest 

convenience.  We 

need your help. 

 

The survey can be taken online at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Perry 

 
or 

 

Paper copies of the survey can be 

found at: the Town Office, Perry Post 

Office, and the Farmer’s Union.  Please 

return completed forms to the entry 

area of the Municipal Building. 

 
 

The survey ends on February 17, 2023 

 

 

 

Interested in learning more about the committee? 

Contact: Ray Guilmette, Committee Chair: rayguilmette7530@gmail.com 

Or Scott MacNichol, Selectboard Liaison: perryselectboard@gmail.com 
 

 

Perry, Maine-Find Us on Facebook! 
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